

NEW JERSEY GENERAL ASSEMBLY

GARY S. SCHAER
DEPTUY SPEAKER
ASSEMBLYMAN, 36TH DISTRICT
REPRESENTING PARTS OF BERGEN
AND PASSAIC COUNTIES
ONE HOWE AVENUE, SUITE 401
PASSAIC, NJ 07055
(973) 249-3665

COMMITTEES
CHAIRMAN, BUDGET
CO-CHAIR, JOINT BUDGET
OVERSIGHT COMMITTEE
MEMBER,
APPROPRIATIONS
HIGHER EDUCATION

November 19, 2015

Dear Member of the Community,

In light of current events, I would like to invite you to a Security Awareness Briefing presented by the New Jersey Office of Homeland Security and Preparedness (NJHSP) in coordination with Federal, County, and Local law-enforcement, which will be held at 7:30pm next Tuesday, November 24, 2015 at Congregation Ahavas Israel (181 Van Houten Avenue) in Passaic.

This will be a program designed to educate all members of the community on the first steps to awareness, how to recognize a threat, and how to report potential security threats expeditiously. We will also hear from our various law enforcement officials on any updates available. I strongly urge you to attend this critically important meeting.

The program will be led by Steven Gutkin, the Deputy Director of the New Jersey Office of Homeland Security and Preparedness, and is being held at Congregation Ahavas Israel in order to tailor the seminar to meet the particular needs of our Passaic/Clifton Community. Also in attendance will be the Police Chief and Public Safety Director of Passaic, Clifton Police Chief, Passaic County Sheriff and representatives from the FBI, U.S. Attorney's Office, and U.S. Congressman Bill Pascrell's Office.

I apologize for any conflicts due to the short notice of this announcement

Please do not hesitate to contact my office at (973) 249-3665 with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely.

Gary S. Schaer

Assemblyman, 36th Legislative District

Printed on Recycled Paper